
 
 

Martin Luther King Jr. Celebration and Juneteenth 
Celebration Advisory Committee  

 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Culver City Martin 
Luther King Jr. Celebration and Juneteenth Celebration Advisory Committee 
(MCJCAC) scheduled for 6:30 PM on Wednesday, August 21, 2024, in Room C75 
and C77 at the Culver City Senior Center, has been cancelled due to lack of a 

quorum and shall not be held. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Martin Luther King Jr. Celebration and Juneteenth 
Celebration Advisory Committee is scheduled for 6:30 PM on Wednesday, 

September 18, 2024 in Room C75 and C77, Culver City Senior Center, 4095 
Overland, Culver City, CA 90232. 

 
BY:  Dorian Jackson, MCJCAC Secretary 

 

/s/ Dorian Jackson 
Dorian Jackson 

MCJCAC Secretary 
PRCS Associate Analyst 

 


